ACTION: Original DATE: 10/03/2023 1:53 PM

The Ohio Peterinary
Medical Licensing Board

77 South High Street, 16th Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215-6108

To: Caleb White, Business Advocate
Common Sense Initiative

From: Theresa Stir, Executive Director
Date: September 13, 2023
Re:  CSI Review of Five Year (2024) Amended Rules

The Common Sense Initiative (CSI) Division of the Office of the Lieutenant Governor had no
recommendations regarding the Five year Review 2024 Amended Rules (OAC 4741-1-01, 4741-
1-11, 4741-1-14, 4741-1-16, 4741-1-17, 4741-1-20, 4741-1-23, 4741-3-01, 4741-3-02, 4741-3-
05, and 4741-4-05).

Therefore, the Ohio Veterinary Medical Licensing Board will file the rules as proposed with
JCARR in October to meet the timeline for a rules hearing at the November 8, 2023 board
meeting.

Thank you for your patience in working with the board during the Business Impact Analysis
process.
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